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Dear Ms Keiffenheim,  

I would like to thank you for your valuable contribution to the success of the 5th European 
Education Summit held in Brussels on 1 December 2022.  

Once again, this flagship event proved to be a unique opportunity to bring together key 
actors in the field of education. I was glad to witness and take part in fruitful exchanges 
which allowed high-level policymakers, stakeholders and practitioners to take stock, learn 
from each other and jointly reflect on the future of the sector. 

Your insights and thoughts during the panel on “Future-Proofing Education: Trends and 
Challenges” were greatly appreciated. They have contributed to making this Summit a 
dynamic forum for open dialogue that will inspire the wider education community in 
shaping innovative and inclusive education policies.  

Let me take this opportunity to thank you also for your strong commitment to work 
together for the benefit of the education and training community in Europe.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                         
 
         Mariya Gabriel 

  


